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Please remember to ask your child about 
their reading, math, and spelling homework 
each evening. Reading and homework logs 
should be signed by you indicating that 
your child has completed their assigned 
work. 
 
As part of building responsibility for third 
grade the students and I have started a 
new program for homework. If all of the 
students have their log signed and reading 
and homework done, they will earn a letter 
in the word RECESS. When all letters are 
earned, they will get an extra recess. 
Please encourage students to take 
initiative to make sure their work is done. 
 

Literacy: The students have been 
working on creating the words for a 
wordless picture book this week. We 
learned how illustrations can tell us 
about the characters, setting, and plot 
of a story, even if there are no words.  

  
Math: Students learned about 
partitioning rectangles this week. The 
unit 8 test will be coming up soon. 
 

Spelling: No spelling next week 
because of the short week. 
 

Writing: This week the students 
continued learning of how to properly 
write a friendly letter. We discussed 
and practice the format of heading, 
greeting, body, closing, and signature.  

 Tuesday, April 11th: Happy Joes 
Fundraiser Night 

 Friday, April 14th: No School 

 Friday, April 21st: 
VIP/Grandparents Day 

 Saturday, April 22nd: 5k and Fun 
Run for Mrs. Gatton @ Hopewell 

 Monday, April 24th: Spring 
Testing Window begins 

 
Countdown to 3rd Grade: 35 days! 
 

 


